
January 10, 2025 

Update Regarding Be-Bop Biscotti Pricing 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you of an upcoming adjustment to our pricing structure. 

Effective March 10th, 2025, your price for Be-Bop Biscotti will increase by 

approximately. 

We understand that price adjustments can be challenging, and this decision was 

made after careful consideration. Since our last pricing update, we have faced 

significant increases in the costs of labor, materials, ingredients, and packaging, 

making this adjustment necessary. 

Thank you very much for your understanding and continued support. We truly 

appreciate your business. 

Sincerely, 


